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Friday 14th September 2018
Dear Parents,

I am delighted that your child has signed up to participate in the Young Voices concert at the Genting Arena, Birmingham on Friday 25th January 2019 and look forward to learning the songs and dances with them at Young Voices Club from Monday. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to perform alongside artists and children from many other schools and we are really looking forward to the experience.
I have attached 3 order forms for you to complete please: 

· Young Voices Choir T-shirt pack, the T-shirt is not compulsory – children may wear last year’s T-shirt or a plain white top instead

· Audience Tickets – Parent Order Form and permission slip for your child/children to participate. You do not have to order tickets for the children taking part. Even if you do not want tickets, please sign the permission slip at the bottom of the form.
· DVD order form

As I have to confirm the number of children attending by 29th September and because tickets sell fast on a first come first served basis, I would be grateful if you could return the completed forms to school with the applicable payment by Friday 21st September 2018.
Further details can be found on the Young Voices website http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/young-voices-for-parents/
In addition to our rehearsals in school it would be really helpful if your child could practice at home, there is a Music Room section for them on the Young Voices website. They will be able to access the music, lyrics and dance videos. The password for access to these resources is Popmedley2019
Kind regards
Nikki Marshall 
